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Ghost Moon
Heading a group of paranormal investigators for the government, Jackson Crow uses his link to the realm
of spirits to help solve the mysterious death of a senator's wife with the help of intuitive police
officer Angela Hawkins.

Haunted
The Killing Edge
Nikki DuMonde's newest employee is standing at the end of her bed at four o'clock in the morning begging
for help. It's a joke, right? Besides, as manager of a successful New Orleans haunted-tour company,
Nikki doesn't scare easily. But in the light of day, harsh reality sets in as a police officer informs
her that Andy was brutally murdered—at the exact time Nikki swears the distraught woman was in her room.
No one believes her except Brent Blackhawk, a paranormal investigator desperately trying to forget his
tragic past. Half Irish, half Lakota—and able to communicate with the dead—Brent is used to living in
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two worlds. But when he realizes the ghost of a slain government agent is also trying to reach out to
Nikki, he knows that she, too, must listen to the dead…if she wants to keep living.

Love & Death
The gift of sight comes at a dangerous price When Deep Down Salvage begins the hunt for the Josephine
Marie, it seems like any other diveuntil Genevieve Wallace sees the vision of a dead woman in the water,
her vacant eyes boring into Genevieve's very soul. Terrified and confused by what she saw, Genevieve is
haunted by the memory, but no one — including her diving partner Thor Thompson — believes her. When a
dead woman washes up on shore, everyone assumes this is Genevieve's "vision," but Genevieve knows the
truth: the dead woman is not the ghost she saw but another victim of the same brutal killer. Sensing
that the threat of death is coming closer, she and Thor are forced to acknowledge that some things can't
be explained, but simply are. Somehow they have to link a violent past with a present-day mystery or
risk losing themselves in an abyss of terror.

The Death Dealer
An unconventional socio-economic analysis of the economic position of the arts and artists.

Report of the Attorney-general in the Matter of the Milk Investigation
The Unholy
Chloe Marin was lucky. She was just a teenager when a party at a Florida beachside mansion turned into a
savage killing spree, and she was one of the few to survive. Bloody handwriting on the walls pointed to
a cult whose rituals included human sacrifice. Chloe's sketch of one of the killers linked two dead cult
members found in the Everglades to the massacre, closing the case as far as the cops were concerned. Ten
years later Chloe works as a psychologist specializing in art therapy to help traumatized victims, and
on the side she finds release in her passion for the martial arts. Police who hire her as a consultant
know she's a literal kick-ass advocate for victims who can't always speak for themselves. The current
disappearance of a young swimsuit model ranks low on the cops' priority list. Everyone assumes the girl
has run off for some fun in the sun, instead of getting ready for a photo shoot. Everyone but Chloe, who
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suspects a killer is using the modeling agency to stalk his prey. When the ghost of the model appears,
asking Chloe for help, she knows that she has to do everything she can. So does Luke Cane, a British excop-turned-P.I. investigating the disappearance of the model on behalf of her father. Chloe and Luke
have trouble trusting each other, but they can't help their strong attraction for one another. Luckily
they agree on the important things: someone needs to find those missing girls, and if a few laws have to
get bent so lives can be saved, too bad. When Chloe arrives late for an appointment at the modeling
agency, she discovers a gruesome mass murder eerily similar to the one she witnessed a decade ago—and
can't help thinking that if she hadn't run late, she would have been there when the killer arrived. Ten
years ago she hadn't been convinced the police had identified the real killers, and now she's sure of
it. The same evil mind is behind the current murders, and she's afraid she's the target—and terrified
that she won't be able to cheat death a third time. She has no choice now but to trust Luke on every
level, because with a killer closing in, he's the only one who's willing to do whatever it takes to keep
her alive.

The Presence
When the body of a murdered starlet is found in a Hollywood shrine, Sean Cameron and his FBI paranormal
forensics team, including special-effects artist Madison Darvil, investigate a malevolent force
terrorizing the Black Box Cinema.

Who Really Made Your Car?
This volume entails a collection of new ideas, themes and questions towards a phenomenon which we are
used to refer to with the key term “diversity”. The aim of the book is to offer a cultural sciences
perspective on “diversity”, to advance knowledge about it and enrich the dialogue between academics and
practitioners in related domains of action. Today, changes in the demographic structures of the
population, the migration flux, multiculturalism, the rising awareness concerning minorities’ rights,
gender studies and so on lead to a complex picture of what “diversity” means. The narrative of a society
and of most organizations is constituted by multiple layers of social categorization, segregation and
identity. Therefore, “diversity” defies simple definition. The contributions in this volume approach the
phenomenon from different angles and reveal new theoretical, methodological and practical perspectives
on it.
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Re-thinking Diversity
The complex and dynamic interlinks between natural resource management (NRM) and development have long
been recognized by national and international research and development organizations and have generated
voluminous literature. However, much of what is available in the form of university course books,
practical learning manuals and reference materials in NRM is based on experiences from outside Africa.
Managing Natural Resources for Development in Africa: A Resource Book provides an understanding of the
various levels at which NRM issues occur and are being addressed scientifically, economically, socially
and politically. The book's nine chapters present state-of-the-art perspectives within a holistic
African context. The book systematically navigates the tricky landscape of integrated NRM, with special
reference to Eastern and Southern Africa, against the backdrop of prevailing local, national, regional
and global social, economic and environmental challenges. The authors' wide experience, the rich
references made to emerging challenges and opportunities, and the presentation of different tools,
principles, approaches, case studies and processes make the book a rich and valuable one-stop resource
for postgraduate students, researchers, policymakers and NRM practitioners. The book is designed to help
the reader grasp in-depth NRM perspectives and presents innovative guidance for research design and
problem solving, including review questions, learning activities and recommended further reading. The
book was developed through a writeshop process by a multi-disciplinary team of lecturers from the
University of Nairobi, Egerton University, Kenyatta University, the University of Zimbabwe, the
University of Malawi, Makerere University and the University of Dar es Salam. In addition, selected NRM
experts from regional and international research organizations including the World Agroforestry Center
(ICRAF), the Africa Forest Forum, RUFORUM, IIRR and the International Development Research Centre (IDRC)
participated in the writeshop and contributed material to the book.

The Security-development Nexus
Strengthening Forensic Science in the United States
THE EXPLOSIVE INVESTIGATION INTO THE DEATH OF KURT COBAIN. Friday, 8th April 1994. Kurt Cobain’s body
was discovered in a room above a garage in Seattle. For the attending authorities, it was an open-andshut case of suicide. What no one knew was Cobain had been murdered. That April, Cobain went missing for
several days, or so it seemed: in fact, some people knew where he was, and one of them was Courtney
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Love. This explosive crusade for the truth paints a critical portrait of Love, and reveals for the first
time the case tapes made by Love’s own private investigator who was on a mission to find the truth about
Cobain’s death.

Unhallowed Ground
Plunge into danger with this classic paranormal romantic suspense from the queen of the genre, New York
Times bestselling author Heather Graham. A chill falls over Christina Hardy’s housewarming party when
talk turns to a recent murder that has all the hallmarks of the so-called ÔInterstate Killer’ murders
from fifteen years before. To lighten the mood, the guests drag out an old Ouija board for a little
spooky fun—and that’s when things become truly terrifying. Summoned by the Ouija board, the restless
spirit of Beau Kidd, the lead detective—and chief suspect—on the original case, seeks Christina’s help:
the latest killing isn’t a copycat crime, and he wants his name cleared. Back in the real world, copturned-writer Jed Braden is skeptical of Christina’s ghostly encounters, but his police sources confirm
all the intimate details of the case—her otherworldly source is reliable, and the body count is growing.
The spirits are right. The Interstate Killer is still out there, and Christina’s life is hanging in the
balance between this world and the next. Originally published in 2007

Too Good to Refuse
Phantom Evil
The link between security and development has been rediscovered after 9/11 by a broad range of scholars.
Focusing on Southern Africa, the Security-Development Nexus shows that the much debated linkage is by no
means a recent invention. Rather, the security/development linkage has been an important element of the
state policies of colonial as well as post-colonial regimes during the Cold War, and it seems to be
prospering in new configurations under the present wave of democratic transitions. Contributors focus on
a variety of contexts from South Africa, Mozambique and Namibia, to Zimbabwe and Democratic Congo; they
explore the nexus and our understanding of security and development through the prism of peace-keeping
interventions, community policing, human rights, gender, land contests, squatters, nation and statebuilding, social movements, DDR programmes and the different trajectories democratization has taken in
different parts of the region.
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The Dead Room
Jessy Sparhawk has seen firsthand how gambling can ruin people's lives. But one night, desperate for
money, she places the bet that will change her life forever. Just as she's collecting her winnings, a
man stumbles through the crowd, a knife protruding from his back, and crashes into her, pinning her to
the craps table. Hired to investigate the murder, private detective Dillon Wolf finds himself fascinated
by the gorgeous redhead who'd been trapped beneath the victim—and by the single word the dying man had
whispered in her ear. Indigo. What neither of them realizes is that the nightmare is only just
beginning. Because bodyguard Tanner Green may have been killed by that knife, but his angry ghost isn't
going anywhere—not without vengeance. Now, literally caught between the living and the dead, Dillon and
Jessy have no choice but to forge ahead together. Their investigation will take them from the glitz of
the Vegas strip into the dealings of casino magnate Emil Landon, the man who signs both their paychecks,
and out into the desert to a ghost town called Indigo, where past and present come together in a search
for gold. Years ago, blood was shed on that very ground, and now it looks as if history is about to
repeat itself, with the living and the dead facing off for possession of a fortune, and Dillon and Jessy
fighting not only to stay alive but for the chance to build a future.

Socio-economic Research Methods in Forestry
Reclusive collector Cutter Merlin is seldom seen in Key West and lately, not at all. Officer Liam
Beckett visits Merlin's curious house and discovers the gentleman in his study. In his death grip is a
volume of occult lore and a reliquary. His eyes are wide with fright and his mouth a horrified gape
where spiders now dwell. Kelsey Donovan returns to the old house to catalogue her estranged
grandfather's collection of artefacts and antiquities vowing to see his treasures divested properly. But
she cannot ignore the sense that she's being watched, the reports of malevolent black figures, and the
pervasive smell of death. Is the Merlin house haunted, or even cursed? Liam knows well that some ghost
stories are true and he swears to protect Kelsey. But there are forces at work for whom one more life is
a pittance to pay for their deepest desire

Investigation of the National Recovery Administration
Before the Krewe of Hunters, there was Harrison Investigations. Be thrilled by this classic paranormal
romantic suspense by the queen of the genre, New York Times bestselling author Heather Graham. When
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Sarah McKinley is finally able to buy and restore the historic Florida mansion that she has always
loved, she dismisses the horror stories of past residents vanishing and a long-dead housekeeper who
practiced black magic. Then, in the midst of renovations, she makes a grim discovery. Hidden within the
walls of Sarah’s dream house are the remains of dozens of bodies—some dating back over a century. The
door to the past is blown wide open when Caleb Anderson, a private investigator, shows up at the
mansion. He believes several current missing-persons cases are linked to the house and its dark past.
Working together to find the connection and stop a contemporary killer, Sarah and Caleb are compelled to
research the history of the haunted house, growing closer to each other even as the solution to the
murders eludes them. But there is one who knows the truth…a spirit who follows every move they make.
Soon Caleb begins to fear that if he can’t stay a step ahead, he could lose Sarah to a killer with an
ability to transcend time in a quest for blood and sacrifice. Originally published in 2009

The Séance
The ultimate moneymaking plan—buy the ancient, run-down Scottish castle and turn it into a tourist
destination. Toni Fraser and her friends will put on reenactments combining fact and fiction, local
history, murder and an imaginary laird named Bruce MacNiall. Just as someone arrives, claiming to
actually be Laird MacNiall—a tall, dark, formidable Scot somehow familiar to Toni—the bodies of young
women are found, dumped and forgotten in the nearby town. But even stranger, how is it possible this
laird exists? Toni invented Bruce MacNiall for the performance…yet sinister, lifelike dreams suggest
he's connected to the recent deaths. Bruce claims he wants to help catch the murderer. But even if she
wants to, can Toni trust him…when her visions seem to be coming from within the very eyes of the killer
himself?

China: Travels and Investigations in the "Middle Kingdom."
A year ago, archaeologist Leslie MacIntyre barely survived the explosion that took the life of her
fiancé, Matt Connolly. In the long months since, sh's slowly come to terms not only with her loss but
with her unsettling new ability to communicate with ghosts, a dubious 'gift' received in the wake of her
own brush with death. Now sh's returned to lower Manhattan's historic Hastings House, site of the
explosion, to conquer her fears and investigate a newly discovered burial ground. In this place restless
spirits hold the secrets not only of past injustice but of a very real and very contemporary conspiracy
with deadly designs on the city's women—including Leslie herself. By night Matt visits her in dreams,
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warning her and offering clues to the truth, while by day she finds herself helped by—and attracted to—
his flesh-and-blood cousin Joe. Torn by her feelings for both men, caught between the worlds of the
living and the dead, Leslie struggles against the encroaching danger that threatens to overcome her. As
she is drawn closer to the darkness at the heart of Hastings House, she must ultimately face the power
of an evil mind, alone in a place where not even the men she loves can save her.

Agricultural Technologies and Tropical Deforestation
The 'Global Report on Human Settlements' demonstrates that to meet the UN millennium goals of
significantly improving the lives of 100 million slum dwellers by 2020, policies must go beyond
traditional infrastructural approaches to create livelihoods, and hope, for the urban poor.

The Hate U Give
"Languages are not only tools of communication, they also reflect a view of the world. Languages are
vehicles of value systems and cultural expressions and are an essential component of the living heritage
of humanity. Yet, many of them are in danger of disappearing. UNESCO's Atlas of the World's Languages in
Danger tries to raise awareness on language endangerment. This third edition has been completely revies
and expanded to include [a] new series of maps and new points of view."--cover, p.4.

The Adult Learner
How do you tailor education to the learning needs of adults? Do they learn differently from children?
How does their life experience inform their learning processes? These were the questions at the heart of
Malcolm Knowles’s pioneering theory of andragogy which transformed education theory in the 1970s. The
resulting principles of a self-directed, experiential, problem-centered approach to learning have been
hugely influential and are still the basis of the learning practices we use today. Understanding these
principles is the cornerstone of increasing motivation and enabling adult learners to achieve. This
eighth edition has been thoughtfully updated in terms of structure, content, and style. On top of this,
online material and added chapter-level reflection questions make this classic text more accessible than
ever. The new edition includes: Two new chapters: Neuroscience and Andragogy, and Information Technology
and Learning. Updates throughout the book to reflect the very latest advancements in the field. A
companion website with instructor aids for each chapter. If you are a researcher, practitioner or
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student in education, an adult learning practitioner, training manager, or involved in human resource
development, this is the definitive book in adult learning that you should not be without.

The Vision
This book shows how vitamin A deficiency – before the vitamin was known to scientists – affected
millions of people throughout history. It is a story of sailors and soldiers, penniless mothers,
orphaned infants, and young children left susceptible to blindness and fatal infections. We also glimpse
the fortunate ones who, with ample vitamin A-rich food, escaped this elusive stalker. Why were people
going blind and dying? To unravel this puzzle, scientists around the world competed over the course of a
century. Their persistent efforts led to the identification of vitamin A and its essential role in
health. As a primary focus of today’s international public health efforts, vitamin A has saved hundreds
of thousands of lives. But, we discover, they could save many more were it not for obstacles erected by
political and ideological zealots who lack a historical perspective of the problem. Although
exhaustively researched and documented, this book is written for intellectually curious lay readers as
well as for specialists. Public health professionals, nutritionists, and historians of science and
medicine have much to learn from this book about the cultural and scientific origins of their
disciplines. Likewise, readers interested in military and cultural history will learn about the
interaction of health, society, science, and politics. The author’s presentation of vitamin A deficiency
is likely to become a classic case study of health disparities in the past as well as the present.

Ghost Walk
The Vitamin A Story
This book offers a comprehensive look at an industry that plays a growing role in motor vehicle
production in the United States.

The Challenge of Slums
Drug overdose, driven largely by overdose related to the use of opioids, is now the leading cause of
unintentional injury death in the United States. The ongoing opioid crisis lies at the intersection of
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two public health challenges: reducing the burden of suffering from pain and containing the rising toll
of the harms that can arise from the use of opioid medications. Chronic pain and opioid use disorder
both represent complex human conditions affecting millions of Americans and causing untold disability
and loss of function. In the context of the growing opioid problem, the U.S. Food and Drug
Administration (FDA) launched an Opioids Action Plan in early 2016. As part of this plan, the FDA asked
the National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine to convene a committee to update the state
of the science on pain research, care, and education and to identify actions the FDA and others can take
to respond to the opioid epidemic, with a particular focus on informing FDA's development of a formal
method for incorporating individual and societal considerations into its risk-benefit framework for
opioid approval and monitoring.

Crimes Committed by Terrorist Groups
This is a print on demand edition of a hard to find publication. Examines terrorists¿ involvement in a
variety of crimes ranging from motor vehicle violations, immigration fraud, and mfg. illegal firearms to
counterfeiting, armed bank robbery, and smuggling weapons of mass destruction. There are 3 parts: (1)
Compares the criminality of internat. jihad groups with domestic right-wing groups. (2) Six case studies
of crimes includes trial transcripts, official reports, previous scholarship, and interviews with law
enforce. officials and former terrorists are used to explore skills that made crimes possible; or events
and lack of skill that the prevented crimes. Includes brief bio. of the terrorists along with
descriptions of their org., strategies, and plots. (3) Analysis of the themes in closing arguments of
the transcripts in Part 2. Illus.

An Investigation of the Plumbing Facilities of the Stanford Campus
Return to the thrilling world of Harrison Investigations. Before the Krewe of Hunters, there was Adam
Harrison’s PI firm. Available for the first time in a value box set, stories 4 - 6 in the series—classic
paranormal romantic suspense from New York Times bestselling author Heather Graham. The Dead Room A year
ago, archaeologist Leslie MacIntyre barely survived an explosion that took the life of her fiancé. Since
then she’s slowly come to terms with both her loss and an unsettling ability to communicate with ghosts,
a “gift” received in the wake of her brush with death. Now she’s returned to lower Manhattan, site of
the explosion, to investigate a newly discovered burial ground. In this place restless spirits hold the
secrets not only of past injustice but of a deadly conspiracy against the city’s women—including Leslie
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herself. The Death Dealer Genevieve O’Brien’s knows all about nightmares. She survived two months as a
psychopath’s prisoner, and now a new menace stalks the city. She turns to PI Joe Connolly, her past
rescuer, friend and…hopefully something more, if he would just quit avoiding her. At first Joe isn’t
sure there is a case. But the body count rises, and it’s clear that a twisted killer is on the loose.
Even more unsettling is the guidance he starts receiving from beyond the grave, warning of some terrible
danger ahead. But can even the spirits stay the hand of a madman bent on murder? Unhallowed Ground When
Sarah McKinley is finally able to buy the historic Florida mansion that she has always loved, she
dismisses the horror stories of past residents vanishing and a long-dead housekeeper who practiced black
magic. Then, in renovations, she makes a grim discovery: hidden within the walls are the remains of
dozens of bodies—some dating back over a century. The door to the past is blown wide open when Caleb
Anderson, a private investigator, shows up. He believes several current missing-persons cases are linked
to the house and its dark history. Soon Caleb begins to fear that if he can’t stay a step ahead, he
could lose Sarah to a killer with an ability to transcend time in a quest for blood and sacrifice.

Pain Management and the Opioid Epidemic
Scores of talented and dedicated people serve the forensic science community, performing vitally
important work. However, they are often constrained by lack of adequate resources, sound policies, and
national support. It is clear that change and advancements, both systematic and scientific, are needed
in a number of forensic science disciplines to ensure the reliability of work, establish enforceable
standards, and promote best practices with consistent application. Strengthening Forensic Science in the
United States: A Path Forward provides a detailed plan for addressing these needs and suggests the
creation of a new government entity, the National Institute of Forensic Science, to establish and
enforce standards within the forensic science community. The benefits of improving and regulating the
forensic science disciplines are clear: assisting law enforcement officials, enhancing homeland
security, and reducing the risk of wrongful conviction and exoneration. Strengthening Forensic Science
in the United States gives a full account of what is needed to advance the forensic science disciplines,
including upgrading of systems and organizational structures, better training, widespread adoption of
uniform and enforceable best practices, and mandatory certification and accreditation programs. While
this book provides an essential call-to-action for congress and policy makers, it also serves as a vital
tool for law enforcement agencies, criminal prosecutors and attorneys, and forensic science educators.

Atlas of the World's Languages in Danger
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Content analysis is one of the most important but complex research methodologies in the social sciences.
In this thoroughly updated Second Edition of The Content Analysis Guidebook, author Kimberly Neuendorf
provides an accessible core text for upper-level undergraduates and graduate students across the social
sciences. Comprising step-by-step instructions and practical advice, this text unravels the complicated
aspects of content analysis.

Math on Trial
This book has been developed from a workshop on Technological change in agriculture and tropical
deforestation organised by the Center for International Forestry Research and held in Costa Rica in
March, 1999. It explores how intensification of agriculture affects tropical deforestation using case
studies from different geographical regions, using different agricultural products and technologies and
in differing demographic situations and market conditions. Guidance is also given on future agricultural
research and extension efforts.

Fast Food Nation
In the wrong hands, math can be deadly. Even the simplest numbers can become powerful forces when
manipulated by journalists, politicians or other public figures, but in the case of the law your
liberty—and your life—can depend on the right calculation. Math on Trial tells the story of ten trials
in which mathematical arguments were used—and disastrously misused—as evidence. Despite years of math
classes, most people (and most jurors) fail to detect even simple mathematical sophistry, resulting in
such horrors as a medical expert’s faulty calculation of probabilities providing the key evidence for a
British mother’s conviction for the murder of her two babies. The conviction was later overturned, but
three years in prison took its toll—Sally Clark died of acute alcohol intoxication in March of 2007.
Mathematicians Leila Schneps and Coralie Colmez use a wide range of examples, from a mid-19th-century
dispute over wills that became a signal case in the forensic use of mathematics, to the conviction and
subsequent exoneration of Amanda Knox, to show how the improper application of mathematical concepts can
mean the difference between walking free and life in prison. The cases discussed include: -The Case of
Amanda Knox (How a judge’s denial of a second DNA test may have destroyed a chance to reveal the truth
about Meredith Kercher’s murder) -The Case of Joe Sneed (How a fabricated probability framed a son for
his parents’ grisly killing) -The Case of Sally Clark (How multiplying non-independent probabilities
landed an innocent mother in jail for the murder of her children) -The Case of Janet Collins (How
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unjustified estimates combined with a miscalculated probability convicted an innocent couple of violent
robbery) A colorful narrative of mathematical abuse featuring such characters as Charles Ponzi, Alfred
Dreyfus, Hetty Green, and Oliver Wendell Holmes, Math on Trial shows that legal expertise isn’t
everything when it comes to proving a man innocent.

Managing Natural Resources for Development in Africa
Genevieve O'Brien knows all about nightmares. She survived for two months as the prisoner of a deranged
killer. Now a new menace is stalking the streets of New York. The media are buzzing about the Poe
Killings, a string of homicides mirroring the author's macabre stories. Almost without exception, the
victims have been members of a literary society devoted to the master of crime fi ction-and Genevieve's
own mother may be next. Spooked by the bizarre slayings, Genevieve turns to P.I. Joe Connolly, her
rescuer, her friend and…? She wants him to be much more, but he's been avoiding her since her ordeal,
and she can't seem to get close to him. Joe isn't sure there even is a case. But as the body count rises
and their investigation leads them miles from Manhattan, he has to admit that there's a twisted new
serial killer at work. Even more unsettling is the guidance Joe is receiving from beyond the grave.
People he knows to be dead-his cousin Matt and Matt's fi ancée, Leslie-are appearing to him, offering
new clues and leads, and warning him of terrible danger ahead. But not even otherworldly intervention
can keep Genevieve and Joe's new nightmare from becoming terrifyingly real-and putting them squarely in
the crosshairs between this world and the next.

Pusher Myths
Millie Gallagher, the guardian of her young sister since her parents' death four years ago, finds her
life forever changed when she becomes the nanny for the son of gorgeous sheikh Jeffri al-Kareem, an
obstinate man who shows her a passion like she has never known. Original.

Floyd Clymer's Independent Test Report and Investigation of 1949 Mercury Cars
Matt Stone doesn't believe in ghosts. But there are those who are convinced his home, a historic
Virginia estate that dates back to the Revolutionary War, is haunted. Pressured to get at the truth
about some strange happenings at Melody House, he agrees to let Harrison Investigations explore the
house. But he isn't ready for beautiful, intriguing Darcy Tremayne. As a paranormal investigator, Darcy
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has learned to believe in the unbelievable. And she's given Matt fair warning: sometimes people don't
like the skeletons she finds. She never dreamed that warning would apply to herself. For she's about to
discover that Melody House holds much more than a simple mystery from the distant past. What it holds is
a very real and lethal danger, one that will cast her into a struggle against the worlds of both the
living and the dead.

Harrison Investigation Series Volume 2
Drug dealers are commonly presented as 'dealing in death', preying on the young and innocent and
spreading addiction with little care or regard for those they entangle. Drug markets are commonly
depicted as being hierarchically organized and riddled with unscrupulous practices and chaotic violence.
While a strong case has been made in recent years that the powers of particular drugs have often led to
an unreasonable demonization of drug users, there has been little by way of understanding drug dealers
as part of that same process. Who is a drug dealer? How does the dealer operate in the drug market? What
if many common perceptions, both about dealers themselves and drug markets more generally, are either
incorrect or unreasonably distorted? Reviewing recent research into the minutiae of drug dealing and
drug market operations, Pusher Myths suggests that these overly simplistic characterizations of who the
drug dealer is, what drug dealers do, and the context within which they operate serve to perpetuate
unhelpful ideas of what the drug problem is and, thus ultimately, how it should be resolved. Focusing on
issues such as dangerous drug adulteration, the pushing of street drugs onto the young and innocent, the
provision of free drugs to hook new clients, and the legend of the Blue Star LSD Tattoo, this book goes
in the direction of recasting our understanding of the drug dealer as one that has been unreasonably
demonized and de-humanized. This book also provides a contemporary analysis of how the various myths
(untruths) surrounding drug dealers may be understood within the broader conceptual analysis of the
place of myth in modern society.

Nightwalker
8 starred reviews ∙ Goodreads Choice Awards Best of the Best ∙ William C. Morris Award Winner ∙ National
Book Award Longlist ∙ Printz Honor Book ∙ Coretta Scott King Honor Book ∙ #1 New York Times Bestseller!
"Absolutely riveting!" —Jason Reynolds "Stunning." —John Green "This story is necessary. This story is
important." —Kirkus (starred review) "Heartbreakingly topical." —Publishers Weekly (starred review) "A
marvel of verisimilitude." —Booklist (starred review) "A powerful, in-your-face novel." —Horn Book
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(starred review) Sixteen-year-old Starr Carter moves between two worlds: the poor neighborhood where she
lives and the fancy suburban prep school she attends. The uneasy balance between these worlds is
shattered when Starr witnesses the fatal shooting of her childhood best friend Khalil at the hands of a
police officer. Khalil was unarmed. Soon afterward, his death is a national headline. Some are calling
him a thug, maybe even a drug dealer and a gangbanger. Protesters are taking to the streets in Khalil’s
name. Some cops and the local drug lord try to intimidate Starr and her family. What everyone wants to
know is: what really went down that night? And the only person alive who can answer that is Starr. But
what Starr does—or does not—say could upend her community. It could also endanger her life. And don't
miss On the Come Up, Angie Thomas's powerful follow-up to The Hate U Give.

The Content Analysis Guidebook
Explores the homogenization of American culture and the impact of the fast food industry on modern-day
health, economy, politics, popular culture, entertainment, and food production.
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